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December Meeting 
The December Meeting was well attended and we had a great day of flying.









Gas powered Helicopter at field
From Fernando: In December, Richard from South Florida was invited to fly at OWLS. He flew an 
Align T-rex 800 heli with a Senoa 29cc gas engine. As far as we know this is the first gas powered heli 
to fly at OWLS. He plans to return later in the year to share his skills with Fernando.

“  Chips The Sbach”   
From Fernando: Bob is
having great success and
fun with his gas powered
Sbach. He nicknamed it
"Chips" and added a pilot
figure. Just about every
time he carries this old
plane, he hears the balsa
crackle. Hence the
nickname.


